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Key Discussion Points: 

● Member Introductions 
● Remarks from AU President Burwell 
● Zoning Commission Hearing Overview 
● Key 2021 Dates 

 

Summary: The January Steering Committee meeting began with a roundtable of introductions 

and a welcoming of new members for the 2021 calendar year. Next, AU’s President Sylvia 

Burwell gave brief remarks to the Steering Committee, thanking them for their hard work, 

commitment, and collaboration in creating the 2021 Campus Plan. The group next looked at an 

overview of what to expect for the Zoning Commission Hearings scheduled for March, with the 

meeting closing out by looking at key dates and deadlines for the Partnership moving forward. 


